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Spring Meeting 2023

Fifty-six past and present club Captains together with 6 County guests met at
the Wiltshire Golf & Country Club to do battle against the course and each
other. The course was presented as well as it could have been in light of the
weather over the last few weeks and it played extremely long and difficult, this
was reflected in the scoring with no one scoring 36 stableford points or more.

The weather was kind to us with no rain and the greens were extremely good
and a fair speed for the time of year which caused problems for most.

The winner of the Bob Stacey Memorial Trophy on countback over the last 6
holes with 35 points was our Clothing Secretary Robin Szymura from Wrag
Barn who was presented with the Trophy by the Captain together with a dozen
quality golf balls.

In Second place came Neil Timbrell from The Wiltshire again with 35 points.

Another Wrag Barn player Scott Talbert finished in Third place with 34 points
and in 4th place with 33 points was Andy Lucas from Cumberwell Park.

There were 4 seperate winners of the nearest the pin prizes these were:

Richard Talbot Kingsdown

Ally Ross Salisbury & SW
Andrew Lucas Cumberwell Park
And Paul Wylie from Erlestoke.

The winner of the Best Guest prize went to the Oxfordshire Vice President
lan Allison with 32 points, who on behalf of all of the guests thanked the
Wiltshire Golf Captains for their hospitality and an extremely enjoyable day.



Congratulations to all of the prize winners who all received golf balls from the
Captain.

The catering we received on the day together with the service and staff were
extremely good and could not be faulted, the Carvery was excellent.

The WGC Captain lan Armstrong from the Wiltshire presented 11 new Captains
with their County Ties and Anniversary mementoes, and wished all participants
a safe journey home.

Thanks go to The Wiltshire Golf Club together with Captain lan Armstrong and
Club Rep Mel Stewart for all of the assistance given and for hosting and looking
after all participants it was greatly appreciated and a great day was had by all.

Lastly, a special thankyou must be given to all of the Staff at The Wiltshire Golf
Club for making this event a great success.
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